WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin @whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

22nd June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Important Cycle and Scooter Safety – Health and Safety Reminder

Recently we have noticed some children and parents/carers riding their bikes and scooters whilst on the school site through the pedestrian gates.

Please can parents and carers ensure that children get off their scooter or bike **before** entering the school site and walk it across the playground.

We would encourage children to ride their bikes and scooters to school, to promote a healthy lifestyle, providing they do so safely and are accompanied by a parent/carer as appropriate.

The riding of bikes or scooters is not permitted whilst on the school site for health and safety reasons. They can be stored and locked in the bike shed at the front of school, please be aware this will be at your own risk, or they can be walked through school grounds and taken home by a parent/carer.

Staff will be on duty at the front of school and on the playground and will approach anyone riding a bike or scooter and politely ask them to dismount.

We hope this will help towards keeping everyone safe and reducing the risk of any accidents.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

micsu

J McGibney Headteacher









